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N E W S L E T T E R

As we embark on another exciting year, we would like to extend our warmest
welcome back to school. We are thrilled to have you as part of our Prairie South
community!

This year marks the beginning of the Provincial Education Plan 2030. The Plan
focuses on supporting students in learning what they need for their future,
ensuring they feel safe and supported, and have a sense of belonging and
connection. The Plan consists of four priority actions that are of equal
importance. The four action priorities are: Learning and Assessment; Indigenous
Education; Mental Health and Well-Being; and Student Transitions.

We all play a critical role in actualizing the Provincial Education Plan over the
next seven years, and the great work you do that contributes to Prairie South
being a world-class organization has given us a head start on this important
work.

We would like to wish you all a fantastic start to the 2023-2024 school year! 

@PrairieSouth @prairiesouthschools210 @prairiesouth

Welcome Back!



September 5: Regular Board Meeting

September 8: International Literacy Day

September 8-17: Immigration Welcoming Week

September 9: Homestand 23

September 10: World Suicide Prevention Day

September 30: National Day for Truth &
Reconciliation (Orange Shirt Day)

Important Dates

We were excited to meet with our new
school-based administrators on
August 23. Our schools are in good
hands with this crew! 

If you have any stories or ideas to share in the newsletter,
please email us at communications@prairiesouth.ca.

Our new teachers met on August 24 - thanks for choosing Prairie South!
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